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May 22, 2018

Dear St. Stephen School Parents,

Today at approximately 12:30 p.m. a garbage/recycle truck entered our
parking lot en route to pick up our bins. Before picking up our recycle bin
a maintenance worker noticed smoke coming from the back of the truck.

For safety reasons, the truck was directed to the back part of our parking
lot. The fire department was immediately notified and directed the driver
to dump the load so that the fire could be immediately extinguished.

The school was put in a “shelter in place” until the fire department advised
that the sntuatlon was safe.

Sincerely,

Scott Gruenauer
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